
IMPORT ANT NOTICE 

Sir-Tech has expanded to better serve 
you. 

Shipments by U.S. mail should be ad­
dressed to: 

Sir-Tech Software, Inc. 
P.O. Box 245 

Ogdensburg, New York 13669 

Shipments by UPS or other carriers 
should be addressed to: 

Sir-Tech Software, Inc. 
Charlestown-Ogdensburg Mall 
Ogdensburg, New York 13669 

PLEASE NOTE: 

We regret that it has become necessary 
to increase our price for replacing pro­
gram disks after the end of the warranty 
period to $7.50. 

This is our first price increase in five 
years, and is due to higher handling and 
shipping costs. We trust you will under­
stand. 
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PLEASE NOTE: 

We have expanded the time of operation 
for our Hotline Support Service. It is now 
available to provide you with gameplaying 
hints seven days a week. 

The new hours of Hotline service are: 

Weekdays-

4:00-8:00 p.m. Eastern time. 

Weekends & National Holidays-

12:00-6:00 p.m. Eastern time. 

We hope this will allow us to better serve 
you. 


